
Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain Types of 
Abortion) Bill 2013

I am writing to express my strong support for this bill, an abortion, or abortion-related medical 
expense for the sole purpose of gender-selection should not be funded by Medicare.

As I am a tax-paying citizen of Australia, I do not want my money being used to terminate the 
life of a child for gender-selection (or any other reason.)

I do not believe any abortion should be legal, much less funded by Medicare, however the 
current bill being discussed is not in relation to this.

Every single child, whether boy or girl, has the right to live.

Kane Shaw
24 April 2013


